Dear Brethren February 2, 2022

As the break between the quarters has come to an end. The spring quarter has just started, and 1
am looking forward to gaining more knowledge of God’s word. The classes I have this quarter

are, Ecclesiastes & Song of Solomon, Romans, and Minor Prophet 1.

The grades I made for the winter quarter are 2 A’s and 1 B. I will send my grade card to you

when I receive it from the school

The work that I have as the preacher for the Church of Christ Fall Branch is going well. We are
studying in Bible class on Sunday Synoptic Gospels and on Wednesday night the book of Acts.

[ continue to ask for prayers for encouragement and guidance as I do the work as a preacher, and

a student.

In Christian Love

Denver K. Tate



